Lorraine Reza

From:

bt176742 <bt176742@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, June 15, 2020 3:16 PM

To:

City_Clerk; bakersfield mayor

Cc:

Kblesener@motorcitywest.com

Subject:

Comment

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

Warning: This email originated from outside the City of Bakersfield. Think before you click!

Dear Mayor Goh,

I would like to know if our Ward 7 alderman, Vice Mayor Parlier, has received any campaign support from Motor City? My wife and I are looking at purchasing a new Lexus and we are very concerned about this council's position on domestic violence. We don't want to support any business that has supported our representative.

Bill